
Online Course Support Committee 
Date: Thursday, November 17th, 2022 
Room: AB 213 
Time: 8:04 a.m. 
Members present: Robin Meadows, Elizabeth Matory, Jason Gum, Gerda Kumpiene, Mark 
Sarver, Kandas Queen, Jonathan Minton, Trae Sprague, Mari Clements 
Members absent: Jacob Bonds Patrick McMunn 
 
Robin has assisted in integration of Knewton alta for MATH 115 on Brightspace. She is also still 
working on changing all GSC to GSU. 
 
Robin and Mari mentioned the possibility of bringing in an instructional designer. This would be 
someone to support faculty in developing their courses. Mark and Kandas shared their positive 
experiences with instructional designers. 
 
Our Ponopto license is up for renewal soon. There was some discussion about whether we want 
to renew it or not. If we renew the license, we will need to offer training about the program. 
Leslie Ward will offer professional development regarding this in the spring. 
 
There will be a QM training the Friday (Jan. 6) before the spring semester begins. 
 
5.3 led to discussion about intellectual property. Mari will research information about this. 
  
Meeting adjourned: 9:00 a.m. 
Next meeting: Thursday, November 1st, 2022, at 8:00 a.m. 


